W-2147 Annual Meeting Minutes
December 6, 2008, Montana State University, Bozeman, MT

Attendees:
Alan Dyer, Montana State University, adyer@montana.edu
Barry Jacobsen, Montana State University, uplbj@montana.edu
Bill Grey, Montana State University, wgrey@montana.edu
Darin Eastburn, University of Illinois, eastburn@illinois.edu
Ernesto Moya, Montana State University, emoya@montana.edu
Gary Yuen, University of Nebraska-Lincoln, gyuen1@unl.edu
Gia Geiuue, Montana State University, eva.grimme@gmail.com
Imothy Paulitz, USDA-ARS, Pullman, paulitz@wsu.edu
Jay Hao, Michigan State University, jjhao@msu.edu
Jennifer Parke, Oregon State University, jennifer.arke@oregonstate.edu
Ole Becker, UC Riverside, obecker@ucr.edu
Gary Y. Yuen, Chair, opened the meeting and gave introductions

Dr. John Sherwood, head of Plant Science and Plant Pathology Department: welcome

Selection of 2009 secretary: Brian B. McSpadden Gardener, Ohio State University, proposed by Timothy Paulitz.

Discussed how to distribute the information via the Internet

Collect state reports by summiting hard copy or PDFs

2009 meeting, we selected Oregon State University, Corvallis, OR, in late October or early November.  Jennifer Parke volunteered to be host.
Presentations were made by each member.
Barry Jacobsen proposed to discuss the possibility of submitting a multi-state grant proposal for Coordinated Agricultural Projects (CAP). 

All participants expressed appreciation for Montana State University, especially Dr. Jacobsen for hosting this meeting and made it successful.

